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CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

Kameron Kyle Jewett  was baptized on 

Sunday, October 21. Kameron is the son 

of Alyson and Leo Jewett. Grandparents 

are Diane and Bob OôDonnell and Cathy 

Jewett.  

Sunday, November 4  

Friday, November 30 ~ 11:00 AM -5:00 PM 
S IGN  UP  AT  RED CROSS B LOOD .ORG  OR  CALL  1-800 -RED -CROSS  

Dear Friends, 

Our Ecumenical partners are not with us now, so the Worship Committee and Ses-

sion decided for 2018 to offer a Thanksgiving Worship Service to our Lakeside/

Lester Park Community. This special time of worship will be held on Tuesday,  

November 20 at 7:00 p.m. in the sanctuary. The choir will be singing and there will 

be sharing of thanks to God and a fellowship time. Please invite your neighbors; we 

desire to gather as a community. 

Union Gospel Missionôs major means of fall funding and food supplies is not availa-

ble this year ï ñits ship has sailed.ò For the month of November LPC will have a box 

in the fellowship hall for food items for UGM. During the Thanksgiving Worship 

Service, the monetary and food offerings will be given to the Union Gospel Mission. 

This mission reaches out to help many people in our area who are struggling, and we 

want to offer extra support at this time. 

As we rejoice in our many blessings from God, let us remember our community and 

share in abundance with our brothers and sisters. 

òO Give thanks to the Lord!ó Psalm 105:1 

Peace, 

Pastor Kari 

Sunday, November 11 ~ 12:15 PM 

Perkins on London Road  

Everyone welcome!  

Sign up in Fellowship Hall.  

Out to 
Lunch 
Bunch 

GET READY! 

The Hanging of the Greens 

Worship Service will be  

Sunday, December 2.  

Please make or bring  

an ornament to hang  

on the Christmas tree.  

Thursday, November 8 ~ 6:00 PM 

Dinner at Valentiniõs 

1400 London Road  
 

Sign up in Fellowship Hall.  

Calling all LPC Children!  

The Children�¶s Worship Service will be  

held on December 16. Please mark your  

calendars and make this event a priority. 

The next Presbynews will be a combined  

December/January issue. Please submit any 

items by Wednesday, November 21. 


